
 

SUNDERLAND STROLLERS RUNNING CLUB 

NoƟce of Annual General MeeƟng 

 

17 September 2025 

 

Dear Member 

We are wriƟng to inform you that: 

1. NoƟce is hereby given that the CommiƩee of Sunderland Strollers Running Club has 

determined that an Annual General MeeƟng (“AGM”) of its Members will held on Wednesday 

8 October 2025 at 19:30. 

2. The meeƟng will be held at The Queen Vic Hotel, Harbour View, Sunderland SR6 0PQ 

3. The business to be transacted at the meeƟng is as follows: 

(a) to confirm the minutes of the last AGM; 

(b) to receive the Chairman’s report including a report of the Club’s acƟviƟes since the 

last AGM; 

(c) to receive the Treasurer’s report of the Club’s finances since the last AGM; 

(d) to confirm the appointment/ re-appointment of the Club’s CommiƩee; and 

(e) to approve the proposed amendments to the Club’s ConsƟtuƟon. 

Please note that any nominaƟons for the elecƟon of Members as CommiƩee members shall be made 

either: (i) by the CommiƩee; or (ii) in wriƟng by the proposer and seconder, both of whom must be 

exisƟng Members, to the Deputy Club Secretary no later than 24 September 2025. 

An agenda will be circulated in advance of the AGM. 

Should you have any quesƟons before the AGM please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Liz Coley 
Deputy Club Secretary 
 
Email: clubsecretary@sunderlandstrollers.co.uk   
 


